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25 November 2013 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The manuscript entitled “Current issues in locally advanced rectal cancer treated by preoperative 

chemoradiotherapy” by In Ja Park and Chang Sik Yu of the Department of Colorectal Surgery, 

Asan Medical Center, University of Ulsan College of Medicine, Seoul, Korea has been 

professionally edited by Boston BioEdit. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kilian Perrem, PhD 

Senior Editor 

Boston BioEdit Inc. 
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